
Bulletin

If you’d like to sponsor an issue of the bi-weekly bulletin, the cost is just 

$18.00. If interested, please call 410-764-5947.

A hear tfelt and continued Refuah Shemaimoh to Mr. Abe Bamberger.

November 25 to December 8, 2011; Parshios Toldos / Vayeitzei     

President’s
Corner

I am sure you have all seen and experienced our beautiful new windows!  I have 

received many positive comments pointing out how well they fit in, how bright 

the Shul is, and how warm the Shul is (even though the outside temperature was 

less than 40 degrees!).  I again express my deep Hakoras Hatov to all involved.  

In particular, Ariel Sadwin in his role as Director of the Agudath Israel Offices 

of the Mid-Atlantic was very helpful in assisting with navigation of the Federal, State, and local 

requirements.  

At the time of this writing, only five windows ($1000) and nine shades ($500) remain to be dedicated.  

Please contact me, Avi Tannenbaum, or Alex Barron if interested.  Time is running out!

We are in the process of procuring heating units for the bathrooms downstairs.If interested in dedicating 

this important capital improvement, please contact me.

Please reserve the date for our annual banquet dinner - January 22nd, 2012.  I will share more 

information as the date approaches.

The Rav will be out of town from December 7-19 for his father’s, A”H’s yahrtzeit.  He will return 

IY”H, on Erev Chanukah.  I will send information regarding who to contact for Shailos via GAONS 

and post on the Rav’s office door once arrangements are confirmed.

Have a Great Shabbos!

Binyomin



Mr. and Mrs. Osher Bamberger on the marriage of 
their granddaughter.

Rabbi and Mrs. Eden Goldman on the Bar Mitzvah 
of their sons, Yitzchok and Yehuda.

Mr. and Mrs. Aaron Prero on the Bar Mitzvah of their 
grandson.

Mr. and Mrs. Binyomin Lowenthal on the engagement 
of their son,Yehoshua Dovid, and to the grandparents, 
Mr. and Mrs. Henry Lowenthal, and Mr. and Mrs. 
Avrohom Hilsenrad.  

Mr. and Mrs. Henry Lowenthal on the birth of a 
granddaughter.

Mr. and Mrs. Bernie Steinharter (Lab) on the birth 
of a grandson.

Mr. and Mrs. Shmuel (R. Feldbaum) Steier on the 
marriage of their granddaughter, Chana Gitty.

Dr. and Mrs. Jeremy Baron on the birth of a son.

Mr. & Mrs. Shmuel Caplan on the engagement of a 
grandson.

The Rebbetzin Frieda K. Hirmes Women’s Institute of 
Torah (WIT) is pleased to welcome Rebbetzin Tziporah 
Heller on Motzei Shabbos, November 26th.  The shiur 
will take place at 8:00 P.M. at Bnai Jacob Shaarei Zion.  
WIT Members:  No Charge.  Non Members:  $10.  For 
more information, please contact WIT at 410-358-2545 
or witbaltimore@verizon.net

Tired of being misunderstood?  Join us for an Exciting 
Evening with Special Guest Lecturer, the internationally 
acclaimed lecturer, columnist, educator and family 
counselor, Rabbi Chaim Morgenstern of Arachim, 
Israel.  Hear a fascinating shiur on: “Communication: 
Key to a Happy Marriage”.  When: Tuesday, Nov. 
29th at 8:00 P.M.  Where: 3209 Fallstaff Road - rear 
building.  Open to the entire community.  A suggested 
donation is $5.  Tax deductible checks can be made out 
to Arachim.

Zmanei Tefilah                                      

Week Parsha
Weekday
Mincha

Candle
 Lighting

Erev Shabbos

Mincha
Shabbos

     Shacharis                Mincha          Maariv

11/25 - 11/26 Toldos -- 4:28 4:30 7:30/8:30 3:00/4:00 5:31

11/27 - 12/03 Vayeitzei 4:25 4:26 4:25 7:30/8:30 3:00/4:00 5:29

12/04 - 12/10 Vayishlach 4:25 4:25 4:25 7:30/8:30 3:00/4:00 5:29 

 Regular Weekday Shacharis

Sunday M/Th Tu/W/F

7:00, 8:00 6:15, 7:00 6:30, 7:15

Rosh Chodesh is Sunday

November 27th. Shachris at 7AM 

upstairs and 8AM downstairs.

November 25 to December 8, 2011; Parshios Toldos / Vayeitzei 

Mazel Tovs

ARYEH ZUCKERMAN 443.739.2220

COMMUNITYNEWS

Please show your community support at the NWCP’s 
29th Anniversary Awards Ceremony and Melaveh 
Malka.  We will be honoring the late Gary Manuel, 
who worked closely with the NWCP for over 25 
years, and was a true friend to the NWCP and to 
our community. Where: Shomrei Emunah. When: 
motzoei Shabbos, December 3rd, at 8:00 P.M.  For 
information and reservations, please call 410/664-
6927, ext. 7

Tiferes, a project of the Chofetz Chaim Heritage 
Foundation, presents: “Rise & Shine”, the Worldwide 
Women’s Event.  Wisdom, inspiration, and tips for 
rising above the challenges of your family, home, 
and life.  When: Sunday, December 11th at 8:00 P.M. 
at Bnai Jacob Shaarei Zion.  Featuring: Rav Osher 
Weiss, Rebbetzin Sima Spetner, Mrs. Bella Weinreb, 
Rebbetzin E.G. Krishevsky, Rebbetzin Zlata Press, 
Mrs. Miriam Swerdlow & more! Admission: $10.

The Rebbetzin Frieda K. Hirmes Women’s Institute 
of Torah (WIT) is pleased to announce their 
Women’s Day of Learning on Sunday, December 
11, 2011.  This year’s event will pay tribute to Mrs. 
Sora Sue Wolasky, the recipient of WIT’s Avodas 
HaKodesh Award and Mrs. Esther Badian, WIT’s 
Teacher of the Year.  Speakers include: Mrs. Rivka 
Leah Goldman, Mrs. Yael Kaisman, Rabbi Boruch 
Leff, Mrs. Shifra Rabenstein, Rabbi Yisroel Roll, 
Rabbi Shmuel Silber, Rabbi Zvi Teichman, and Mrs. 
Esther Wein.  For more information or to place an in 
the tribute journal, please contact WIT at 410/358-
2545 or witbaltimore@verizon.net.  Download the 
Women’s Day brochure at www.witbaltimore.org

Yahrtzeits:  Cheshvan
29 - Dovid and Schachne Ely - father

Yahrtzeits:  Kislev
4 - Gad Frenkel - father
8 - Mordechai Weiss - father                 
10 - Rabbi Boruch Leff - mother
        Mr. Aaron Prero - father    
11 - Rabbi Eliyahu Shuman   mother

Condolences

Mrs. Debbi Logue on the loss of her mother, 

A”H.

The Caplan and Singer families on the loss of 

their granddaughter/daughter.


